
 

 

 
MG/LL 30/06/2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Many thanks to all those who supported our recent Book Fair!  We raised £361.00 of 
commission to spend on new books for the school which is fantastic, it truly makes a 
huge difference. 
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Library Matters! 

 
The Summer holidays are fast approaching and I would be grateful if your child could 
return their library books by Friday 14th July. 
 
Any Books that have become permanently lost should be replaced on a like for like 
basis.  Replacements do not have to be brand new but should be in good condition.   
 
If it is not possible to source a replacement with the same title, please ensure it is 
similar in subject matter, age range or author. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miluska Gray 
School Librarian 
 


